
RACLS Meeting Minutes; February 9, 2018 

Dede opened the meeting requesting an update to Learning Support contact information for attendees’ 

institutions. Some schools apparently have a LS math coordinator as well as a LS English coordinator, 

and both should be included on the RACLS Listserv if their institution does not have one designated LS 

coordinator/director.  

Dede also asked that the RACLS use the Listserv to discuss any questions or concerns, especially 



e.g., a 1-hour Corequisite Support class, and who needs the 2-


